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President’s 2 Cents Worth 
   Here we go again, which means to the faithful 

alums that read this quarterly endeavor, our  

request for assistance continues. 
    More and more people and organizations are 

discovering our unique RHSAA Museum.  The 

expression most often heard by new visitors is, 

“Wow, I did not know this neat place was here”. 

   Prior to graduation this year, we hosted the 

annual teachers appreciation luncheon that is 

sponsored by the Reno High Leadership Group.  

There were 125 teachers and staff for lunch on 

the patio and in the building.  More teachers 

want to bring classes over to discover the history 

of Reno High School now that they have seen 

the Museum.  Twenty-five students from all over 

Nevada used our building for a planning session.  

Several of the Reno High reunion classes have 

also held their organization meetings here. With 

all this exposure, we are very busy.   

   One area where assistance will be needed is 

forthcoming.  Due to term limits of the RHSAA 

Board of Trustees, we will be losing the 

Treasurer as well as other Board members at the 

end of this year.  We are very much in need of 

volunteers with accounting experience, computer 

skills, knowledge of office management and a 

museum curator and docents.   

WE NEED HELP!!!  Please contact me with 

your advice and/or suggestions.   

   I do not believe that our good friend Bud 

Beasley and the other founding benefactors ever 

envisioned the unique and magnificent house of 

history they created.  Help us to keep it growing. 

   Have a great summer,      

 Daryl 

RENO HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

RECEIPTS AND DISBURSEMENTS 

For the year Ended  12/31/2008 

 

Receipts 

Donations             $1,570.00 

Member dues           $6,410.00 

Life member dues      $1,200.00 

Scholarship donations $  944.50 

Net income from 2008 

all school picnic     $2,953.64 

Interest income       $4,292.24 

    Total Receipts   $17,370.38 

 

 

Disbursements 

Advertising           $1,173.00 

Alarm                 $  638.84 

Furniture & fixtures  $  995.42 

Insurance             $1,400.00 

Internet service      $  520.75 

Janitor               $  980.00 

Miscellaneous         $  677.84 

Postage               $1,240.20 

Printing              $  541.39 

Professional fees     $    0.00 

Repairs & maintenance $  519.99 

Scholarships          $4,000.00 

Supplies              $1,065.36 

Telephone             $  540.24 

Utilities             $2,872.39 

 Total Disbursements $17,165.42 

 

Excess receipts over disbursements $204.96 

 

Cash balance beginning of year $126,031.94 

 

Cash balance end of year       $126,236.90 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RENO HIGH SCHOOL FOOTBALL COACHES AND STATISTICS 
                                                   Researched By J.D. Schnabel 

 
NAME          Win/Loss/Tie      NAME      Win/Loss/Tie 
G.A. McClure (1912)                1 4       Dick Trachock (1950-59)      68   22 3 

Bob Bringham (1913                0 3                Bob Benson (1960-67)     28   32 4 

Lester Harriman (1914)               2 3                Tom Ryan (1968-72)     25   19 2 

Harvey McPhail (1915)               1 3                Chris Ault (1973)        9     1 

George Allgier (1916-17)               6 2      1        Gene Scattini (7974-84)     82   22 

R.A. Rossi (1918)                1 3                Mike Jones (1985-91)       40   21 

L.S. “Duke” Neeb (1919)             no season – flu            Phinnie Marsh (1992-95)     22   15 

Capt. Douglas Page (1920-21)*           5        4      1        Pat Rippee (1996-97)       5   13 

Hugh Welch (1922-23)    8 3      4        Brian Rothe (1998-2002)     26   16 

Herb Foster (1924-49)           112      64    28      Dan Avansino (2003-09)     51   29 

 

*Capt. Page started the JROTC program at RHS in 1919.  This data was collected from coaches, yearbooks, 

In 1920 he was Boy’s Varsity Coach in all sports.             and from articles in the Red & Blue Reno High  

                                                                                           School newspaper 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       THE 2009 RHSAA SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                PAULINE E. WESTOVER & FAMILY TRUST SCHOLARSHIP 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      Huskies trails is published by the Board of Trustees of the 

                                         Reno High School Alumni Association 
                        And distributed to members and selected friends of the Association. 

                                   Correspondence: P.O. Box 5807, Reno, NV 89503 

                                                   Telephone: (775) 825-2586 

                   Website: www.renohighalum.com      Email: rhsaa@renohighalum.com 
 

PRESIDENT......... Daryl Pelizzari   1952 

VP/OPERATIONS..... J D Schnabel  Retired Staff 

VP/MEMBERSHIP..... Nettie Wong       1956 

SECRETARY......... Maurine Tuckett        1952 

TREASURER......... Virginia Zorio    1955 

                              TRUSTEES: Betty Jo Baker.....1952 

    Neal Cobb..........1958 

                      Jerry Fenwick......1953 

                      Gloria Garaventa...1951 

                      Betty Munley.......1951 

                      Larry Pizorno......1956 

 

Counsel – Matt Gray 
 

 

 


